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24 April 2024
Dear Sir/ Madam,

Leaflet on Increase of Statutory Holidays

From 2024, the first weekday after Christmas Day will be a newly added
statutory holiday under the Employment Ordinance. Other relevant provisions in
relation to the statutory holidays under the Employment Ordinance remain
unchanged, including the arrangement of holiday, eligibility for holiday pay and pay
rate, and restriction on pay in lieu of holiday. '

* Enclosed please find a copy of leaflet for reference. For details, please visit
the Labour Department’s homepage: www.labour.gov.hk/eng/news/EAO2021.htm.
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Should you have any enquiries about this letter, please contact Ms Giselle
CHUI at 2895 5954.

Yours faithfully,

/A

(Cannis YAU)
for Commissioner for Labour

Enclosed : Leaflet
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